
For questions, please email
chdecho@alaska.edu

TO REGISTER, SCAN QR CODE

http://bit.ly/Perinatal_ECHO

 The Perinatal ECHO is a virtual learning network
intended for healthcare providers caring for pregnant
patients and their newborns and aims to provide up-
to-date guidance and sharing of best practices among
those involved in perinatal health, as well as to
increase access to information for those living in the
rural areas of the state. Each 60-minute session may
include a brief lecture, de-identified case presentation
for participants to receive feedback on complex
cases, and open discussion facilitated by an
interdisciplinary team.

The Perinatal ECHO aims to provide up-to-date guidance
and evidence-based practices to clinicians involved in
perinatal health. Series topics are driven by current trends
in Alaska and identified by an interdisciplinary team of
healthcare providers.

Who Should Join?  Physicians, Physician Assistants.
Nurses, Midwives, Social Workers, any members of the
healthcare team and those working in perinatal health.

6 Sessions
Part 1: September and October 2024
Part 2: January through April 2025 

3RD THURSDAYS 

6:00—7:00 PM (AKT)
ONLINE via ZOOM 

Perinatal ECHOPerinatal ECHO  
FREE CONTINUING EDUCATION CREDITS OFFERED 




